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TO: MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

FROM: R. JAMES-REID, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ACCESS BARRIE

NOTED: M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

RE: REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY (2014-2018 TERM OF COUNCIL UPDATE) 

DATE: JUNE 18, 2018  

The purpose of this Memorandum is to present members of Council with a copy of the Community Report, 
which includes highlights from 2017 as well as a summary of this last Council Term.  

When Council took office in 2014, a list of strategic goals and directions for the term were developed. The 
plan was called “Our Plan for a Better Barrie” and it strived for a Vibrant Business Environment, Responsible 
Spending, Inclusive Community and Well Planned Transportation. These goals have helped guide 
decisions and priorities over the last four years, setting Barrie up for continued success. The report 
highlights many of the accomplishments made on each of the 2014-2018 priorities.  

This report can be viewed online at www.barrie.ca/CommunityReport. Copies of the report will also be 
available to the public at all City facilities. If you would like to request more hard copies of the Community 
Report, please contact Access Barrie at ext. 5031.  

A2




